
Rhayma Blake 
 
I am pleased that the Department of Ecology is taking steps to monitor and address the use of water
in the area. Based on my personal experience as a homeowner in rural Whatcom County, I believe
that the 500 gallon per day limit is appropriate. I would hope that the regulation would provide an
exception for fire emergencies that would call for water in an emergency since wild fires are more
prevalent.
 


